From: Caspar Harve

Sent: 21 January 2019 15:21
To: Planning

Subject: Ref 2019/0123/T
Dear Sir/Madam,

I'm getting in touch about the proposed removal of the tree at 131 Arlington Road, NW1

7ET. I I - scc that the tree is not in very good

condition and also blocks out most of the light in my garden and that of the two adjacent
properties.

As such T would be very much in favour of removing the tree.

Many thanks,

Caspar Harvey



